From: Georgia Kelly

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: Objection to the extension of the Emergency Bill

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:43:36 AM

Dear Committee,

Please accept this email as notification of my rejection that the Emergency Bill shall be extended. I strongly object to any extension of the Emergency Bill due to the prevalence of COVID 19's extremely low death rate. The case numbers from the ABS have indicated that the modelling was severely over inflated. The extension of powers is based on deaths in QLD and not any other state or country.

The health data is now displaying exaggeration of that data. Current estimates indicate that COVID deaths are only a very small fraction of those adjusted numbers. Any extension is not warranted and should not be granted. The potential for continued abuse and discrimination via these laws is unacceptable to any person within QLD.

This discrimination and lack of foresight is a disgrace to any citizen of QLD and many will be letting the government know at the next election, how disappointed they are in this instance. Do the right thing and work for the people to help and support them not control them

With gratitude,

